
 

  Smiles for the Future, Pediatric Dentistry & Orthodontics                         
   Cancellation and No Show Appointment Policy 

To all of our patients: 

Smiles for the Future Pediatric Dentistry & Orthodontics is dedicated to providing your 
children with the best dental care. Please understand that a last minute cancellation or 
“no show” does not allow us enough time to accommodate another patient.  Because 
the time we allot for you is valuable, we ask that you please provide our office at least 
24hours notice, if you must cancel or reschedule an appointment.  
 
Please note, there is a $40.00 non-refundable charge for any appointment that is 
cancelled, rescheduled or “no showed” within 24 hours of your scheduled time.  After 
three “no shows” we reserve the right to discharge a patient from our practice.   
 
We do offer an automated complimentary reminder text or e-mail of scheduled 
appointments but request that you keep a primary reminder to ensure that the visit is 
attended.  This automated service does not provide a PHONE CALL OPTION.  If text 
and e-mail are not available to you, you will not be able to participate with this 
automated complimentary service. 
 
* Missed appointments due to not receiving a complimentary reminder are still 
subject to the non-refundable charge.     
 
Thank you for understanding.  We look forward to providing dental care to you or your 
child (ren) 
 
 
Parent/Guardian (please print)_____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian (signature)________________________________ 
 
Child:________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


